
 
 
• The World Language Club is absolutely meeting TODAY in Room 314 at 2:30. All members really should 

attend! 
 
• Attention Seniors:  Babylon Schools Friends of the Arts Scholarship applications are due! Don’t forget to 

check your email for additional scholarship opportunities.  
 
• The French National Honor Society is THRILLED to announce the Sixth-ish annual Student Teacher Talent 

Spectacular!!! The event will be held on Thursday, May 25th at 7PM in Rowe Hall! We are now seeking 
talent! Do you sing and or dance? Are you a magician? Do you tell a good joke? Now is your chance to 
entertain and raise money for our charity of choice! Please see Mrs. Anderson in Room 314 for a sign up flyer. 
We are hoping to make this show our most spectacular one yet and we cannot do it without you! 
 

 
 


